
 

 

Oakridge Community Primary School – governor vacancy 

 

We are looking for three new governors from Hinderwell and surrounding areas to 

join our governing board.  

 

As governors, we all have different backgrounds and experiences but we all want the 

very best for the children in our school.  

Please get in touch if you: 

 

 Are interested in children’s education and the performance of our school 

 Want to be part of the community and give something back 

 Have time to attend a meeting each term and school visits 

 Have the confidence to challenge and ask questions 

 Can make informed and objective decisions 

 

It is a voluntary role appointed by the governing body.  

 

The role can be challenging but it is also very rewarding and a great way to learn 

new skills through peer support and training. 

 

Please write to us outlining why you want to be a governor and what skills you would 

bring. 

 

Write to – Chair of Governors, Oakridge Community Primary School, Coronation 

Avenue, Hinderwell, TS13 5HA 

 

Or email admin@oakridge.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 


